
 

For Local 8 Members at Washington Federation of State Employees 

April 1, 2022 

  

2022 Bargaining Survey and 
Bargaining Team Nominations 
 
Make your voice count! Our online survey is used to determine what changes the 
bargaining unit wants to see in a new contract. Please fill out the survey and encourage 
your coworkers to fill out their survey. All information collected will be used to 
determine what we propose at the bargaining table. Please complete this survey by 
May 1, 2022.  
 
If you have questions or would like to nominate yourself or a co-worker for the 
Bargaining Team, please contact your Union Representatives Erin Adamson at 
erin@opeiu8.org or 206-441-8880 ext. 105 or Angie Wedekind at 
angie@opeiu8.org  206-441-8880 ext. 122.  

 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/97B6R7B
mailto:erin@opeiu8.org
mailto:angie@opeiu8.org


  

 


